
   

Easter  
     Flowers 
Easter is a perfect time to remember  

our loved ones or to give thanks for   

God’s many blessings.   
  

If you would like to contribute to  

our Easter flowers this year, please  

complete this form and return it to  

the Church Office. You may also leave it 

outside in the cooler which is checked 

periodically. 
  

Checks should be made payable to  

“Church of the Good Shepherd” and  

marked “Easter flowers.”  If you have  

any questions, please call the office at 

(978) 263-5782 or email 

admin@goodshepherdacton.org.   
  

Please print so that the names may be listed 

correctly in the Easter bulletins. 

  

From _______________________ 
  

_______________________________________ 

  

In Memory of________________ 
  

_______________________________________ 

               

______________________________________ 

  

    In Thanksgiving for_________ 
  

       __________________________________ 

  

        _________________________________ 

  


